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As a law abiding motorcyclist, I would like to express my support for SB 422. I believe 

that this law would allow motorcyclists like myself to reduce our risk of being rear 

ended by inattentive drivers, reduce carbon emissions, and do my part to reduce 

congestion. 

Thank you for your time, 

Seth Dryden 

Portland 


